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 All students timetabled for PE are required to participate unless a medical certificate from 
student’s GP is provided stating medical reason for non- participation. 

 Students will not have access to changing room facilities or lockers. On the day of their PE 
class they are allowed to wear their PE clothing into school for the entire day and will not be 
required to change during the day. 

 Students are expected to wear appropriate PE clothing (dark tracksuit pants/sports leggings, 
polo/t-shirt/club jersey, sweatshirt/club half zip, correct sports runners (no deck shoes or 
casual fashion runners-converse, vans etc.). No string tops allowed. Ensure clothing is 
appropriate for weather conditions.  

 Students are encouraged to bring necessary hygiene items with them for use after their PE 
lesson, e.g. deodorant, wipes, towel etc. 

 Sharing of water bottles is not allowed. Students should have their own water bottle for PE 
class, clearly labelled with their name.  

 No spitting, chewing gum or food is allowed and students should follow all respiratory 
hygiene including coughing and sneezing etiquette. 

 No hand shaking, high fives etc. is permitted. 
 Social distancing rules (2m where possible) will apply during PE lessons. Where 2m social 

distancing is possible students are not required to wear masks. Masks must be worn when 
entering and exiting the PE class. 

  A one way system for entry and exit to PE hall will apply. Activities selected by PE teachers 
will ensure social distancing takes place. Hand sanitisers are to be used before and after the 
PE lesson.  

 Students will be expected to clean and sanitise any equipment that they personally use 
during the PE lesson. (e.g. yoga mat, gymnastics mat, cones).  

 As much as possible PE classes will take place outdoors. When classes take place indoors, 
windows and doors will be open for additional ventilation. 

 A decision on provision of extra-curricular sporting activities will be reviewed by school 
management in October based on advice from NPHET and Sport Ireland. 

 Physical education activities will be phased in based on traffic lights system recommended 
by the Physical Education Association of Ireland. Low risk activities (green light) will be 
selected at present.  



 

 


